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To whom it may concern, 

Donna <dmh1942@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, June 20, 2021 10:55 AM 
CityRecorder 
Change in Zoning 

Council Dox 

A change in zoning as suggested, would greatly impact not only the livability of this area, but 
would impact the traffic pattern of all of RiverRoad South. It would be detrimental in all ways. I 
do not support the zone changes nor recommend them. I am a homeowner near Croisen 
Creek Road . 

Donna Harris 
2243 Equestrian Loop S. 
Sent from my iPad 
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